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A Shocking Abuse of Power

From: Mark Mix <mark.mix@righttoworkfoundation.org>
Date: 03/07/2022 14:50
To:  eeraines@bmstahoe.com

NATIONAL RIGHT TO WORK
LEGAL DEFENSE FOUNDATION

Dear Eric,

Joe Biden is giving America away to Big Labor.

And unless you and I stand up to him, there is no law he
will not break or rule he will not overturn to put more
money iIn Union Bosses®™ pockets.

That"s why the story about forced unionism at the Red
Rock Casino made my blood boil.

You see, the Red Rock Casino iIn Las Vegas employs
hundreds of workers who depend on their paychecks to make
ends meet for their families.

But Union Bosses lust for a cut of their money.

And Joe Biden lusts for Big Labor®"s money to get re-
elected 1n 2024.

So the Union Bosses were certain that they could have
their way with the workers of Red Rock Casino.

But a surprising thing happened (surprising to Biden and
the Union Bosses, that is).

When Big Labor tried to swoop in and unionize them by
force, and In the process take massive dues out of their
paychecks, the workers of the Red Rock Casino voted 'No!"

They had no interest iIn Big Labor coming in and taking
away a substantial part of their livelihood. They told
the Union Bosses to get lost by a vote of 627-534.

And do you know what the Union Bosses did? They i1gnored
the election results and helped convince a controversial
Harry Reid-selected judge to force the workers into the
union anyway.

The Judge, a woman named Gloria Navarro, ruled that the
workers® vote would be nullified and the union installed
as the employees” so-called “representative” based on
claims by union organizers that enough of the workers had
previously signed union authorization cards.

Of course, do you really think the workers signed all
those cards willingly and voluntarily -- or under duress?

The fact that they voted overwhelmingly against
untonization when the ballot was secret from the prying
eyes of union agents should answer that question
definitively.

But the Biden-controlled National Labor Relations Board
(NLRB) smiles at the overturning of elections that don’t
go Big Labor’s way...and even plots to impose Card Check
forced-unionism across America.

IT this ruling holds up, you can expect Left-wing Judges
across America and the union-label NLRB to use this same

3/8/2022, 10:10 AM



Webmail 7.0 - A Shocking Abuse of Power.eml

2 of 3

contorted logic to hand the Union Bosses more power.

That’s why your action Is needed at once.

Of course, the Biden Administration, which continually
claims to protect workers® rights, instead backs Big
Labor 100%.

Now, they want to expand this process to force millions
more workers under Big Labor®s thumb, and pump billions
of dollars more into Union Boss coffers.

The message to these workers is clear -- give us your
money, or lose everything.

When 1 heard this story, 1 knew we had to do something
about 1t.

That"s why the National Right to Work Foundation has
stepped up to the plate, with Foundation attorneys filing
numerous briefs defending these workers at the Ninth
Circuit Court of Appeals.

But as you can imagine, Big Labor shells out big money to
defeat us iIn cases like these, where the Foundation is
aiding workers opposed to unionization.

Using forced dues money, they can pay for the most
expensive lawyers they can get their hands on.

In order to keep up with Big Labor’s legal onslaught
designed to radically expand their Card Check powers, |
need Right to Work supporters like you to stand with
these workers and contribute to your Foundation.

Your money will go directly towards protecting Red Rock
employees and other workers victimized by Organized
Labor’s coercive tactics like Card Check forced unionism.

Will you make a generous tax-deductible contribution of
$1,000, $500, $250, $100, $50, or $25 immediately to help
the National Right to Work Foundation advocate for these
workers in court?

The outcome of this case will have serious implications
for the future of Red Rock employees and workers across
America as the Biden Administration seeks to impose Card
Check forced unionism on a massive scale.

That”s why your Foundation has been providing Red Rock
employee Raynell Teske with free legal help by filing
briefs on her behalf to fight back against union bosses’
and union bureaucrats’ underhanded tactics.

With help from Foundation attorneys, Raynell has asked
the Ninth Circuit to rehear the case and allow her and
her colleagues the chance to be free of a union they
oppose.

But workers at Red Rock are up against a lot.

It will take the efforts of thousands of Right to Work
supporters like you to give us the resources to fight
back, not just for Raynell and her coworkers, but victims
of aggressive union boss Card Check tactics everywhere.

I know you understand that forced unionism costs all of
us In jacking up inflation, shutting down businesses
(driving jobs overseas) and propping up union-label
politicians from Joe Biden to Chuck Schumer to Nancy
Pelosi to a host of other left-leaning politicians across
America.

That"s why | am asking you to step up today, Tony.

I don*t know what you are able to afford right now.

https://hostingmail.earthlink.net/index.php?view=print#493173

3/8/2022, 10:10 AM



Webmail 7.0 - A Shocking Abuse of Power.eml

30f3

Some generous National Right to Work Foundation
supporters have given as much as $500 or $1,000 or even
more. If you can afford such a gift, it would have a
tremendous Impact on our ability to defend these workers
and thousands more.

For others, 1| understand that $50 or $25 i1s a sacrifice.

No matter how much you are able to give, your
contribution to the fight against Big Labor is
appreciated more than you can imagine.

Will you stand with the men and women of Red Rock Casino
by contributing $1,000, $500, $250, $100, $50, or $25 to
help the National Right to Work Foundation advocate for
them 1n court?

Joe Biden thinks the law does not matter, only the raw
power of forced unionism and money It generates for his
union boss political allies.

It I1s up to you and me to prove him wrong.

Sincerely,

Mark Mix
President

P.S. The employees of Red Rock Casino in Nevada are being
forced to unionize even though they overwhelmingly voted
against i1t.

Their ability to provide for their families i1s being
threatened by greedy Union Bosses who seek to extract
dues from them against their will.

The National Right to Work Foundation has already filed

multiple briefs on behalf of these workers. But with Big
Labor spending oceans of forced-dues money, your help is
critical to ensure that we prevail.

So please make your most generous contribution today of
$1,000, $500, $250, $100, $50, or $25 to help the
National Right to Work Foundation advocate for these
workers i1In court.

The National Right to Work Legal Defense Foundation is a nonprofit,
charitable organization providing free legal aid to employees whose human or
civil rights have been violated by compulsory unionism abuses. The
Foundation, which can be contacted toll-free at 1-800-336-3600, is assisting
thousands of employees in nearly 200 cases nationwide. The Foundation®s
mailing address is 8001 Braddock Road, Springfield, Virginia 22160. Its web
address is https://nrtw.org/.
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